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Att: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Committee
 (formerly the Health and Ambulance Services Committee)

The dangerous abortion bill that has been put forward by Cairns MP Rob Pyne is contrary to
 the constitution of a government which is engaged to protect the citizens of the country.

Please reject it as the changes proposed are detrimental to the health and safety of all parties
 and contravene the Holy Bible which remains the foundation of our system of government.
 
 
Kind regards,
 
Col Giddings 

 
 

Submission No. 178 
Received 24  June 2016




